
NEW EXPANDED NEWBORN
SCREENING STUDY

The GUARDIAN study is a new study that uses genome
sequencing to screen for more conditions than those
currently included in standard newborn screening.*



This study is open to babies born at New York Presbyterian

Hospitals. You will receive a copy of your baby’s test
results, and no new sample is needed. 



You can learn more about the study before you have your
baby and sign up to be invited by visiting our website or

calling or emailing our study team:





*Newborn Screening is a standard screening

test completed on all babies by the New
York State Department of Health. A small
sample of blood is collected from the heel

and screened for approximately 50
conditions. It is free and routine for every

newborn.





guardian-study.org
guardianstudy@cumc.columbia.edu

718 514 4947


